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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

We are excited to announce The Hills Sports High School will be receiving an upgrade of the 
southern synthetic turf field next to Building I.  

By upgrading the existing field, this project will enhance opportunities for students participating in 
the talented sports program while allowing for greater use by community groups. 

Enhancements include: 

• Removing the existing synthetic turf and replacing it with a new synthetic grass surface 
compliant with FIFA football field standards. 

• Supplying and installing LED flood lights to extend the hours of use, especially during winter 
where there is the highest demand. 

• Installing a 4-lane running track next to the field to allow players to warm up prior to games 
in all weather conditions.  

We will be using the top gym (Building I) and carpark on the corner of MacKenzie Boulevard and 
Best Road for storage of construction materials and machinery during this work.  

The project is currently in the early planning stage and we will keep you updated as more 
information becomes available.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this exciting and important work. 
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